
        
 

 
   

  
    

  
   

   
   

   
    

     
     

    
 

    
         
             
                

       
         

             
            
          

      
           

    
 

              
                  

               
           

                  
 

            
  

 
               

                 
      

 
     

 

Site Governance Special Meeting: Review of School Site Safety Plan 
12/12/2022 

In Attendance: 
Lynda Holeva-Principal 
Debra Stern- Assistant Principal 
Nathaneal Buckley- Parent 
Wendy Meyer- Parent 
Stephen Chen- Parent 
Miles Warner- Parent 
Gerardo Rodriguez- Librarian 
Dana DeGregorio- SPED Teacher 
Megan Cuevas- General Ed Teacher 
Jen Goldman- General Ed Teacher 
Blythe Holden- Parent- Absent 

Meeting began at 3:20 p.m. 
This is a special meeting to review School Safety Plan 
Ms. Stern led the review and explained our Emergency Response Plan and Emergency Teams. 
Ms. Stern reviewed the programs we have in place to ensure a safe, respectful, and orderly 
school environment. This includes Cool Tools, Olweus Anti-bullying program, counseling 
provisions, SEL instruction, Volunteer trainings, parent conferences and progressive discipline. 
School Rules and Discipline procedures were reviewed. Ms. Stern elaborated on the Olweus 
Anti- Bullying Program. Protocols for promoting a positive and supportive school environment 
were explained. CA state mandates were reviewed including child abuse reporting procedures, 
disaster procedures, suspensions, discrimination and harassment concerns, orderly 
environment. Ms. Stern reviewed additional strategies we have in place to ensure a safe school 
and district community. 

W.M. asked about using the Raptor system/ID badges for after school programs and after 
school events. L.H. responded that our next step with the ID Badge system is to connect our 
after school programs with the scanners for the ID Badge system. W.M. asked about what we 
do with students that are having extreme behaviors and are not suspended. D.S. responded 
that this is a case by case situation that is handled by her and L.H. on an individual basis. 

Ms. Stern shared the School Safety Plan document and reviewed the table of contents and 
sections. 

Ms. Stern asked if anyone had any questions. N.B. asked about how to sign the document. D.S. 
stated to put their name in the chat if they are ready to sign. Site Governance members signed 
the Safety Plan via Chat permission. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m. 




